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Dear Parent/Carer    
 
                                                                               
On Tuesday 12th March 2024, Year 4/5 Birch Class will be going to London Zoo. This is a 
wonderful experience for the children, as London Zoo . 
 
The children will have the opportunity to further develop their understanding of the challenges 
wildlife faces due to climate change, deforestation and wildlife trade.  
 
We will be leaving Earlsmead Primary school at 9.00 a.m. and returning to school at 4.00 p.m.  
The children will require a packed lunch in a named plastic carrier bag that can be disposed of 
after they have finished eating. Please no glass bottles, fizzy drinks or plastic containers and all 
food and drinks are to be in disposable packaging.  If your child is eligible for free school meals, 
a packed lunch will be provided by the school.  
 
The cost is £10.00 per child. All children must be in full school uniform.   
 
The cost covers the entry fee for the London Zoo. As the school has budget limits, we will not be 
able to run this trip unless we know that parents are willing to contribute voluntarily towards 
the costs involved. This amount does not include a contribution for any other child.  If the trip 
does run, no pupil will be omitted from this activity because his or her parents feel unable to 
make the contribution.  However, we may need to cancel the event if we do not receive enough 
contributions.  
 
Please would you make your payment on ParentPay by Tuesday 6th February 2024.   

Thanking you for your support in advance. 

 

Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Ms B Omar 
Class Teacher 
 
 

mailto:office@earlsmead.harrow.sch.uk

